
 

 
Worplesdon Primary School – 

Weekly Update 

 

Friday 8th December 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Despite the cold weather, the children have continued to work incredibly hard in our 

penultimate week before Christmas! We have continued our wonderful writing based upon 

the Christmas Spiders with some incredibly creative independent writing. In maths, we have 

continued to look at mixed numbers and improper fractions and the children have shown 

such resilience! 

 

School Uniform 

With it being so cold, children must come to school each day with a warm coat as they 

spend at least 45 minutes outside each day. They are also more than welcome to walk to 

school in boots or wellies as long as they bring their school shoes in their bag with them to 

change into. 

 

Carols by Candlelight 

The children have continued practising their carols for the Carols By Candlelight event on 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th December. On the Wednesday, the children are invited 

to stay behind after school – please ensure they have a suitable, healthy snack to keep them 

going - and then the singing starts at 4pm-5pm. 

 

Final Day of Term - Friday 15th December  

We will be having a day filled with Christmas fun, quizzes and party games! We would like to 

invite your child to bring in a board/card game (non-electronic) to school to enjoy in some 

downtime, as well as a Christmas jumper (over the top of school uniform) and accompanying 

Christmas accessories. 

 

Thanks for all of your support, 

The Year 5 Team 

Mr Kennedy, Miss Taylor, Mr Djadali, and Miss Piercy  


